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There is an “Acceptable” Level of Moisture in Propane
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Tech Tip #17-0108

When you have a drivability issue and no engine codes are present, you should 
first check the tank and rail pressures to ensure they are within spec. If the 
pressures are within spec, the next step should be to check the fuel filters and 
verify the quality of fuel being used.

With propane, once the in-line filters are removed you should also check for any 
signs of moisture. Moisture is acceptable to a level of 20 PPM in propane and 
over that amount droplets of water will be visible. In the winter months, it is 
standard practice for fuel suppliers to add methanol to the propane to prevent 
moisture. The ratio is not much, about 3 pints to 1000 gallons of propane. If you 
observe moisture when checking fuel filters please consult your fuel supplier as to 
their practice when delivering propane in the winter months. It can easily be 
added to your storage tanks and also added to a unit experiencing the issue by 
fueling from a bobtail truck.

Please refer to the attached article from PERC on moisture in fuel and testing.

Moisture in Propane
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CONTACT OUR SERVICE OR PARTS DEPARTMENT
WITH ANY QUESTIONS

SERVICE

Chittenango: 800-962-5768
Daryl Wallace or Brian Lamaitis

Rochester: 800-463-
3232 Dave Schaub 
Albany: 866-867-
1100 Ben Reiling
 Warranty: 800-962-5768
Morgan Jenkins 
Customer Service 
Representatives

Eastern Region: 
Gary Bigness 
845-500-3707

Central Region: 
JJ Richmond 
315-559-3999

Western Region: 
Mike Panzica
716-908-3186

PARTS

Director of Parts
Jim Hogan
jhogan@newyorkbussales.com
607-227-5794

Chittenango: 800-962-5768
Gari McQuade
gmcquade@newyorkbussales.com
Bill Cox
bcox@newyorkbussales.com
John Lewin
jlewin@newyorkbussales.com
Dave Grant
dgrant@newyorkbussales.com

Albany: 866-867-1100
Sean Conway
sconway@newyorkbussales.com
John Green
jgreen@newyorkbussales.com

Rochester: 800-463-3232
Dave Cook
dcook@newyorkbussales.com
Steve Hibbard
shibbard@newyorkbussales.com


